










































































































































































































































































Thanks

From: Aaron Thiele [mailto:aaron_thiele@ios.doi.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2017 5:02 PM

To: Emily Johnson <Emily.Johnson@millelacsband.com>
Subject: Re: Fall Feast Pricing

Hey Emily we just checked it out thanks, we heard the Secretary is interested in going. We
are just awaiting approval by our ethics office.

On our end we will have the following people:

Secretary Zinke

Scott Hommel, Chief of Staff

Laura Rigas, Communications Director

John Tahsuda, Acting Assistant Secretary Of BIA

Charles Addington, Acting Deputy Bureau Director BIA - Office of Justice Services
Aaron Thiele, Advance Representative

Security Detail

Security Detail

ecretary Detail

We are fine sitting in the far back corner, if you would like the Secretary at a table near the
front we do ask that Scott be seated at the same table.

Thanks, I'll let you know as soon as | can when we hear back from our ethics office.

On Nov 15, 2017, at 4:08 PM, Emily Johnson <Emily.Johnson@millelacsband.com> wrote:















































































































EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20503

CAM | CODE: WHOP81204SLC December 4, 2017

REIMBURSABLE AGREEMENT
BETWEEN
THE
EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATION
AND
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR
BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
PROJECT NAME: WHOP81204DOI1X-DOIX
PROJECT NUMBER: WHOP81204DOIX

SUBJECT: Letter of Financial Commitment

4,

The Bureau of Land Management will provide financial support by funding official event
and travel costs associated with the visit of the President of the United States to Salt Lake
City, UT on December 4, 2017. This Reimbursable Agreement (RA) between the Bureau
of Land Management and the Executive Office of the President (EOP), Office of
Administration (OA), authorizes an amount not to exceed Fifty Thousand Dollars
($50,000.00).

. Pursuant to the Economy Act (31U.S.C. 1535), Bureau of Land Management and the EOP

enter into this agreement with respect to the event of the President of the United States on
December 4, 2017. This agreement reduced into writing, is entered into by Bureau of
Land Management and the EOP orally and/or electronically prior to that date,

Funds for this event will be collected immediately via the U.S. Treasury Intra-Governmental
Payment and Collection (IPAC) System by the Executive Office of the President, Office of
Administration. Following the event, once the event costs have been finalized, notification
will be made of any funds available for return. Please provide your Agency Location Code
and any other financial information needed to process this transaction. The financial point
of contact of the supporting agency will be notified prior to the collection of funds.

ov.

The ioint of contact for this letter of commitment is Robert Kryder at _ or








